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(Translated from Spanish) 

Permanent Mission of Mexico 

 

Ambassador Baso Sangqu 

Chairman of the Security Council Committee 

established pursuant to resolution 1540 (2004) 

New York, 18 July 2012 

 I have the honour to report on the collaborative programme between the 

Government of Mexico and the Inter-American Committee against Terrorism 

(CICTE) of the Organization of American States for the physical protection and 

control of chemical, biological, radiological and nuclear material  in support of the 

implementation of United Nations Security Council resolution 1540 (2004). As you 

know, this programme benefits from the technical support of the Group of Experts 

from the 1540 Committee and the United Nations Office for Disarmament Affairs, 

strategic partners of CICTE. 
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 I wish to report that following various consultations between the Mexican 

authorities and CICTE, notably the Special High-Level Committee on International 

Disarmament, Terrorism and Security (CANDESTI), the parties concluded and 

agreed to the Comprehensive Training Plan (see annex). 

 I would like to reiterate our country’s intention to carry out the aforementioned 

collaborative programme, in coordination with CICTE and its strategic partners, and 

to solicit support from the States members of the Committee, through the cooperation 

platform of this subsidiary body of the United Nations Security Council, in order to 

obtain resources to fund and execute the programme. 

 In this regard, I wish to request the support of the Committee in identifying, 

through its cooperation platform, States or organizations that could possibly provide 

resources or expertise to implement the Plan. The Government of Mexico places high 

priority on international cooperation activities, and will thus make the necessary 

efforts to implement the programme fully, with the primary goal of strengthening 

national non-proliferation capacities. 
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 Lastly, in order to request cooperation from States to implement the 

Comprehensive Training Plan, it would be greatly appreciated if the programme 

could be circulated as a document of the Security Council. 

 Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 

(Signed) Luís Alfonso de Alba 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

to the United Nations 






















